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To

edmond_toy@omb.eop.gov

cc

RobertJ Wayland/RTP/USEPA/US@EPA, Brian Shrager/RTP/USEPA/US@EPA

Subject

	


	


Edmond

You asked for me to ID a few comment letters that discuss the cost impact of the proposed amendments.  I suggest you look at comment letters number 65.1, 73.1, and 98.  Also - FYI - we will be emailing you an updated redline copy of the preamble and reg text this afternoon.

Walt

